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SUP-ICU newsletter – February 2016 

 

The SUP-ICU trial started recruiting January 4, 2016 and with inclusion of more 50 patients within the last 

month we consider the start very successful!  

The electronic systems seem to work and the feedback from clinicians and nurses are extremely positive.     

 

SUP-ICU trial sites 

We are now three active SUP-ICU trial sites and seven additional sites are expected to start within the 

following two weeks.  

 

A few things to highlight: 

1. Your Site Master File has to be up-to-date. You will receive an email when new or updated 

documents are available. Additionally, a log is available at the homepage to give you an 

overview of recent updates (www.sup-icu.com -> Trial documents -> Site Master File -> Log)  

2. At randomisation the first vial identifier number is allocated. It is not nessecary to enter the 

Medication Dispensing System untill the next vial has to be administered.  

3. Remember to re-consider the indication for continued use of acid suppressants (PPI/H2RA) at ICU 

admission in patients using PPI/H2RA. If no indication for treatment with PPI/H2RA exists the 

patient may be eligible for inclusion.     

4. Inclusion of patients, recruiting SUP-ICU trial sites, top recruiters etc. are updated on a daily basis at 

www.sup-icu.com. To get the most recent update, press F5 to refresh the page.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the SUP-ICU hotline 24/7 (+45 3545 7450). If no one answers, 

please leave a message and your phone number and we will call you back as soon as possible.  

 

 

Best regards 

Mette and Morten 
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Investigator meeting with the Danish investigators at the annual Danish 

Intensive Care meeting, January 2016  

 

 


